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01.12.23 
Dear parents, carers and families, 
 

Welcome to December!!! It has been a cold and frosty week but we have been very 
engaged here at school with our learning and with our new heating system we have 
kept cosy and warm  
 

In assembly today we talked about a special type of Advent Calendar that we are 
starting here in school on Monday…our George Romney ‘Calendar of Kindness’ is 
an important part of us getting ready for Christmas. It is all about being kind to 
each other and taking actions to help others rather than sweets or chocolates!  
 

Thank you for your very generous donations today for our Christmas Fair – we are 
really excited about all the fun we will have fund-raising next week! 
 

With every good wish, 
 

 

 
David Reddy 
(Headteacher) 
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